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Comments: I am a retired Realtor of 25 years in Montana and have always supported and adhered to the Realtor

Code of Ethics. One of the principles by which we work hard toward is the right for all property owners to have

the privilege of "quiet enjoyment of their own property". If a proposal such as the one presented here where to go

forward I see it as a huge violation of those who already own and enjoy property in the Holland lake immediate

area as well as the adjoining recreational areas would be a huge. We Montanans love and enjoy our quiet places

and this project has no room in the Seely Swan Corridor.


